
Bus Notice Policy 2024-2025

We understand that students like to go to other students' houses. Some of our buses are full, so
we request advanced notice. Your student will be given a Bus Notice to present to the bus driver
prior to boarding. Students will not be allowed to ride the bus to another student's bus hub if the
other student was not at school that day. If you are requesting a Bus Notice for a student, please
include your student's name, the name of the student they will be traveling with, the date, the bus
hub and emergency contact information for that day.


